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Gippsland Region Board summary  

The Gippsland Region Board met on Monday 18 March 2024 following the Information 

Session for delegates. The following is a summary of matters discussed and decisions 

made.  

Pennant review 
The Board approved the Competitions Committee recommendations for the 2024/25 
pennant structure, noting clubs will receive all relevant information including a request for 
next season’s sides preferences later this week.  
 
Region Sides 
The Board considered Bowls Victoria options for the 2025 Region Sides format, supporting 
three games over two days – two Saturday, 1 Sunday plus the final. It also strongly favours 
the move for games of 21 ends, rather than 15 ends as was the case this year.  
 
Premiership flags 
Following several enquiries, the Board has agreed to produce smaller versions of Region 
premiership flags for winning clubs to keep. The main flag is perpetual and must be returned 
each year. The smaller premiership versions will be produced on request only, at the club’s 
cost, and can be retrospective. More details will be provided in due course.  
 
GBR apparel 
The Board noted that a bulk order for GBR apparel will be made in coming weeks for 
hoodies (zipped and unzipped), jackets, bucket hats, caps and beanies and potentially 
visors. All interested in ordering an item/s should contact Dave Butterworth via email: 
davidandcoz@gmail.com. 
 
Next meeting 
10am Monday 15 April 2024 at Bairnsdale BC.   
 
 
 
Bronwyn Thwaites  
Region Secretary 
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